
 
 

   
 
  

 
 

 
  

 
   

     
 

 
  

 
 

  
     

 
    

     
  

   
    

  
  

  
   

   
  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

   
  

 

 

 

Alaska Board of Game 
P.O. Box 115526 

Juneau, AK 99811-5526 
(907) 465-4110 

www.adfg.alaska.gov 

Alaska Board of Game Committee Meeting on
 
Sheep Management
 
November 2, 2015 


Meeting Summary
 

The Board of Game Committee on Dall sheep management met via teleconference on 
November 2, 2015. All three committee members (Nate Turner, Stosh Hoffman, and 
Dave Brown.) were present. The meeting was facilitated by Dr. Alistair Bath. 

Meeting materials and background information are available on the committee meeting 
website at: www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=sheepcomm.meetinginfo along with 
the meeting audio. 

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss and select public members to serve on the 
Dall sheep working group. The board received an update on the organizations and 
advisory committees who have identified a representative to serve on the working 
group. The committee then discussed and agreed on a selection process for ranking the 
top ten applicants who met the criteria for membership that was decided on at the 
October 12, 2015 committee meeting. The committee moved to go into an executive 
session to discuss the applicants on the lists. After the conclusion of the executive 
session, the committee announced five names were on all three lists for meeting the 
membership criteria, and agreed these five individuals would be named to the working 
group: Joe Want, Lou Bradley, Dave Lorring, Ed Soto, and Ivan Clark. Prior to 
adjourning, the committee clarified that all three board committee members would 
participate on the working group. The committee confirmed the first working group 
meeting will be held in Anchorage, December 5 and 6. The committee meeting 
adjourned at 12:25 pm. 
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